

## It's Time To Elect Our 2022 - 2023 Parent Members

Walton-Verona High School Council

March 23, 2022

Dear Walton-Verona High School Parents:

I hope you'll consider running for our school council or encourage a friend to do so.

In Kentucky, each school has a School Based Decision Making (SBDM) council composed of the principal, elected teachers, and elected parents. The council is in charge of making many of the most important decisions about how the school operates and supports student achievement. The council is a wonderful chance to learn about our school, work closely with teachers, and help make our school even more successful than it is now.

Parents elect the two parent members of the council who will receive training and serve from July 1, 2022, to June 30, 2023

Nominations are due to Walton-Verona High School Office or emailed to kendra.stahl@wv.kyschools.us by 3:00 pm on Friday, April 1, 2022. If you know someone who would be a good candidate, please encourage that person to run.

The election will be held Monday, April 4th from 7:30 am to 6:30 pm by voting online. If you will have a child enrolled in our school next year, you are eligible to vote in this election. This includes parents, stepparents, and foster parents. Legal guardians are also eligible to vote if the child lives in their home. I urge every parent to participate in this important decision about the future of our children's school.

Results will be announced on the school website and/or social media on Tuesday, April 5, 2022

Thank you for your interest in our school, and please let me know if you have questions.

Sincerely,

Kendra Stahl
PTSA President
kendra.stahl@wv.kyschools.us

## 2022 - 2023 Parent Member Nomination Form

## Walton-Verona High School Council

Please return this nomination form to the Walton-Verona High School Office or email it to kendra.stahl@wv.kyschools.us by no later than 3:00pm on Friday, April 1, 2022.

Your name:
Your children who will be at our school next year:
Your phone number: Your e-mail:
Your mailing address:
<b>Your Statement</b> : Please provide a statement of 200 words we can publish for all parents. You can include who you are, your children, your work in the school, and why you are seeking a council seat.
To serve on the council, you must meet <b>each</b> of the criteria listed below. Please check all that apply:
My child will attend Walton-Verona High School during 2022-2023.
I am my child's parent, stepparent, or foster parent (or I am the child's legal guardian and the child lives with me).
I am <b>not</b> an employee of Walton-Verona High School.
I do <b>not</b> work at the local school district's central office.
I am <b>not</b> the husband, wife, mother, father, sister, brother, son, or daughter of any employee of Walton-Verona High School.
I am <b>not</b> the husband, wife, mother, father, sister, brother, son, or daughter of anyone who works at the local school district's central office.
I am <b>not</b> a member of the local board of education, and neither is my spouse.
Your Signature: